Hi everyone,

| hope you’re all managing to stay safe, and occupied, during our troubled times. To set a
woodcarving project is difficult as many of you do not have access to wood, to equipment for cutting
out projects; to tools, or even equipment for sharpening those tools.

For those of you that have tools and who would like to do some work at home, I'd be happy to try
and provide tuition from afar, should you need it. I'd also be happy to cut something out and post it
to you for you to work on, should you so wish, but you’d have to provide me with the design to work
from. | am actually based at home at the moment, and my equipment is at my workshop, but I'm
sure | could bring the scrollsaw here on one of my shopping trips out. I'd also be happy to sharpen
your chisels if you wanted to post them to me.

My email address, as most of you know, is sharon@sharonlittley.com and my website is
sharonlittley.com if you need inspiration. My home telephone number is 01656 861413. Thisis a
landline number (with answerphone) should you wish to discuss things with me.

If you need help, I’'m sure we can find a way of doing this, so please don’t be afraid to contact me -
I'd be delighted to help.

In the meantime, | wish you and your families all the very best while we work through this pandemic,
and hope that we all come through this unscathed.

Take care; stay safe; and | hope to see you all sometime later in the year.

With much love,

Sha xx”
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